July 5, 2011

Bill Kapura

Kapura Building Contractors, Inc.
140 New Britain Avenue
Plainville, CT 06062

Dear Bill:

My wife and I would like to thank you for all that you and your team have done to help us get
back on our feet after the electrical fire at our home last December. As we watched the fire
destroy part of our home, we had no idea what the road ahead of us would entail. John and
Jonathan did a thorough job of guiding us each step of the way. Your collective kindness,
courtesy, and professionalism helped to calm us throughout this five-month process of
rebuilding and for this we are ever grateful.

Sincerely,

oz

Martin Dienavs



